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Gordon Gruebner sprang a surprise and submitted a brief report on this Northern event. He tells of a great event 
wth four P76’s and some other cars (an old Saab maybe?) and the joys of a hot swim before a very good BBQ hmch 
and cold bevies to complement the activities. 

There was some comment on the number of grey heads in the pool! Above you can see the cars of those keen 
attendees from L to R being the AEB E V8 Timms, FB D V8 Venning, B as B S V8 Gruebner and the B as B S V 8 Reid. 
HA1675 indeed Alex, how did you do that? Note three of these cars have rear window 1ouvers', a rare fitting these 
days. 

 

And above we have a people shot from the hot springs. From L to R we see Jan Gruebner, Philip Meyer standing, 
Mikaela and Peter Venning, Annette and Mike King, Elva Sutherland, Ed Tubman, Maria, Alex Reid, Annette Purcell in 
the foreground and last but not least Dave Timms. Obviously, there are a few obscured and Gordon took the photo 


